
Notice to all health plan members, 
 

Florida Blue, the District employee health insurance provider,  
has reprocessed quite a few medical claims in the past year. 

 
Please review your Explanation of Benefits (EOB) Health Statement to determine  

if you are owed a refund from your medical care provider. 
 

EOB’s are available on-line at www.flordiablue.com 
You will need to create a user account if you have not done so already. 

 
Please contact Florida Blue directly @1-800-664-5295 

if you have any questions or need assistance. 
 

Instructions to “Reading Your Health Statement  
(Explanation of Benefits/EOB)” can be found on the District’s website.  

See Directory/Benefits/Resources.  
https://www.indianriverschools.org/directory/benefits 

 
 

Thank you. 

 

http://www.flordiablue.com/
https://www.indianriverschools.org/directory/benefits

